
MESSAGE FROM DR.MANIK BHATTACHARYA, PRESIDENT, ABPC. 

 

 

 

 

DEAR MEMBERS, 

 

                            I CORDIALLY INVITE ALL OF YOU TO ATTEND OUR 'BIJOYA SAMMILANI' WHICH 

WILL BE HELD ON 15/11/2013(FRIDAY) AT 05:00 P.M. IN THE PREMISES OF ASUTOSH COLLEGE, 

KOLKATA. 

                             

 

 

 

                                                                               YOURS SINCERELY 

 

                                                                Dr.Manik Bhattacharya, 09/11/2013. 

                                                                      President, All Bengal Principals' Council. 


